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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 11:40 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The NEW Denver Show 2017 NO RESERVE Auction is Open! *  *

 

 
 

 The Denver Auction is Open for Bidding! 
 

The Newest Denver Mineral Auction is Open for Bidding! This is our second 

NO RESERVE mineral auction, meaning all items start at zero and advance 

from there. You will be amazed at the fine offering for a no reserve auction and 

there are more than two dozen beautiful specimens to choose and bid on. Please 

place your bids early and often. Bidding at the last minute doesn't work well in 

a no reserve auction. Also, maximum bids are welcome and very useful in this 

format. If this auction proves to be as popular as the first auction, we'll definately 

feature more of this variety in the future. Good luck to all and enjoy the auction! 

 

Denver 2017 Auction 
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   
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The Newest Denver Showroom Opens this Week! 

Stay Tuned for the Update Announcement! 

 

The Double Keystone Showrooms are on Sale! 

  

 * Hundreds of fine specimens at 1/2 Price Discounts * 

 

Take advantage of the huge discounts to add specimens to your collection! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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